
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message: 
It has been another great week at Lincoln. Last Friday we had a great time celebrating our Fitness 4 Funds 
fundraiser.  Students enjoyed eating ice cream provided by our Petoskey Kilwin’s store while they each 
dropped water balloons on my head. I want to thank our PTO for organizing this event, and for everything 
they do to help our school. 

This week we have been having parent teacher conferences. I appreciate parents taking the time to meet 
with teachers, and I thank the teachers for all their hard work on these long days.  There is no school for 
students on Friday October 22nd and Monday November 1st.  On these days our teachers will be receiving 
training on the new Language Arts curriculum, and our Eureka Math curriculum.  It is a major goal for our 
school and district to improve math and reading this year. 

Next Friday, October 29th, we will celebrate Halloween.  Given the current Covid status, we need to be 
cautious about how we have these fun events, but at the same time, our kids need to have some fun at 
school. Therefore, if weather permits, we will have a two lap parade around the school at 2:00, followed by 
classroom parties. Volunteers will not be allowed in the building, but parents may watch the parade outside 
the building. 

I will be out of the building on Monday and Tuesday next week.  Mrs. Mellema will be handling the 
Principal’s responsibilities. I appreciate working with a staff that works so well as a team. 

Have a great weekend! 

     October 21, 2021 

10/22  -No School-Professional 

Development Day 

10/29 - Pumpkin Contest - No 

pumpkins will be accepted after 

8:10am 

10/29 - Halloween Parade outside 

–weather permitting 

11/1    - No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/22  - Picture Re-take Day 

11/24-11/26 - Thanksgiving Break 

11/29   - Return to School 

Absent extreme weather conditions, Lincoln kids play outside every  

day.  Please make sure your child comes to school prepared for Northern 

Michigan’s changing weather conditions.  (The school does not have clothing 

to loan to students.) 

End of day notes:  If you need to make a change to your child’s after school plan 

please call the office at 231-348-2120 before 2:30pm.  We can not guarantee the 

delivery of messages after 2:30pm.  In addition, it is imperetive that your child be 

picked up on time.  Our staff has other obligations that they need to attend to after 

school.  Students that are not picked up will be waiting outside.            

          -Thank you 

Please send your child to school with a clean 

water bottle every day.   Our students have 

access to filtered fill stations but do not have 

access to water fountains this year and hydration 

is so important for them. 

       Thank you  

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW FRIDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2021 



 

Michigan vs. Michigan State  

friendly competition in PE next week! 

 

Students will choose their team and compete in different 

compitions thoughout the week in PE.  Each competition won is 

a point for their team.   Who will win? 

 

 


